Special thanks to all who devoted time and energy in helping complete the spawning reef project.
Greg Matzke (DNR Fish Biologist)
Katie Renschen (Fisheries Technician)
Mike Donofrio (DNR Fisheries Supervisor)
Cory Wienandt (Fisheries Technician)
Mike Preul (Director of Fisheries-Mole Lake)
Wayne Daun (transect measurements)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tom Schmitz (transect measurements)
Gene Ebben (rake)
Jerry Hietpas (Hot Dog) (Driver of 3-yard dump truck)
Keith Verhagen (rake)
Mike Stieve (rake)
Mark Starich (rake)
Art Seidel (rake)
Mike and Steve Alexander (landowners for project base and use of their home for lunch breaks)
Brad Graves (Brad Graves Landscaping)
· Use of 3-yard dump truck
· Initial cleanup after 14” of snow with skid steer
· Maintain ice conditions until start of project 
· Use of skid steer for hauling and leveling rock
Jay Jamison and Jim Buchanan (Sokaogon Chippewa Community Housing Authority-Mole Lake skid steer drivers…) for loading stone into the small dump trucks
Bill Marquardt (initial plowing after 14” of snow)
Rob Aderholdt (maintained ice conditions plowing the reef on 3 separate occasions)
Flannery Excavating, Crandon, Wisconsin for providing: 
· Approximately 1018 yards washed stone for the reef
· drivers for 64 Truckloads of Stone
· bulldozer to make it easier for the skid steers
· a 3-4 yard dump truck to be used on the ice to haul gravel 
Brian Wilson for doing such a wonderful job of coordinating Flannery crew and equipment 
Kathy Kupfer (P/C Lake Treasurer)
· Staking out the reef w/snow stakes
· Shopping, cooking, baking and providing lunches for 40+ people in two days
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